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Message from Oscar Monroy, Pro-treasurer candidate  

Term 2020-2022 

Dear colleagues; 

In this brief message I would like to express my new commitment to serve you, as 

fellows of the Academy of Engineering of Mexico (AIM), from the position of Pro Treasurer, if I 

am favored with your vote. 

I will work with the Board of Directors, particularly with the Treasurer, to achieve the 

objectives of the Academy which are: to promote and disseminate Engineering at the highest 

level and with social commitment, contributing to Mexico’s equitable and sustainable 

development, focusing on our eight great challenges: food and rural development; 

competitiveness and innovation; engineering education and research; energy and 

sustainability; infrastructure, transportation and cities; manufacturing and services; natural 

resources and climate change; health. 

As AIM is a non-profit civil association, the funds that we receive must be used to 

promote our objectives which, we are convinced, are in the national interests. Our concern for 

having quality teaching with innovative programs in all engineering schools, as well as 

focusing research on the eight great challenges, is central for the fulfillment of our goals, so 

the organization of activities (seminars, courses and conferences) bringing us closer to young 

engineers should continue to be one of our main activities. 

We must convince more sponsors of the virtues of our purposes by demonstrating that 

we meet our quotas to maintain AIM's presence in society. 

I hope to contribute with my fellow candidates to the Board of Directors to strengthen 

the work plan of the AIM’s President to achieve our goals, ensuring that finances are used 

optimally. 

Thank you very much. 

 

Sincerely 

 
Oscar Armando Monroy Hermosillo 

Member of the Environmental and the Municipal and Urban 
Engineering Specialty Commissions 
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